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The Waterway Warriors are a community-funded action-oriented group of volunteers deeply concerned about the health and 
sustainability of the waterways of Brevard. Our mission is to educate our community about the causes and harmful impacts  

of waterway debris while providing opportunities to be actively involved in debris cleanup. 
Like us on Facebook: Pineda Waterway Warriors 

 
It is with great pleasure and pride that I introduce you to the Waterway Warriors, a Florida based non-profit 
501(c)3 environmental organization based in Brevard County, Florida.  We desire to establish 
communication and develop a working and impactful partnership with individuals and organizations who 
share our vision of clean waterways in Florida. 
  
The Waterway Warriors are a 501(c)3 community-funded group of volunteers who are actively concerned 
about the health and sustainability of the waterways around the waterways in Florida.  Our mission is to 
help our community understand the causes and harmful impacts of waterway debris and provide 
opportunities to effect a change.  We have 
dedicated group cleanup days as the 2nd and 
4th Saturdays  
of each month.  We have installed 30 large 
trash barrels placed at the prime fishing and 
party spots along the Intracoastal that our group maintains weekly.  We sponsor the International Coastal 
Cleanup event in Brevard County and have established successful working relationships with the Florida 

Department of Transportation and other state and local Agencies. 
 
We’ve done a lot, but we need YOU!  Please consider the Waterway Warriors 
as a partner and join our mission to make our waterways healthy.  Here are 
some ways you can get involved: 
  Participate in a cleanup event  
  Provide a connection with a company to  
    facilitate a group cleanup event 
  Like and share our Facebook page 
  Donate any amount 
      or become a sponsor 
 
 

I look forward to speaking with you further regarding our continued 
partnership. Together we can accomplish so much! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Leone, Director of Development 
Sandra@PinedaWaterwayWarriors.com 
321-323-9353 

To date we have prevented over 50 tons of trash  
from going into our waterways and contaminating 

our Intracoastal Waterway, Banana River and  
Indian River Lagoon! 


